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Dear Parent or Guardian: 

There is a saying that a picture is worth a thousand words, so we take many 
pictures of our students as they are engaged in educational activities. These 
pictures are used in news releases, slide presentations, videotapes, flyers, 
websites, posters, and other educational purposes. We would like your permission 
to use any photograph that we may take of your child for these purposes. 

Please complete the form below and return it to your child's teacher. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra C. Frisch 
Superintendent 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Photo Release/Photo Permission Form 
 The Educational Service Center of Lake Erie West HAS PERMISSION to 

use images of my child in school district communications including, but not 
limited to, news releases, newsletters, multi-media presentations, flyers, 
website, posters, and external media stories about LCESC. 

 
 The Educational Service Center of Lake Erie West DOES NOT HAVE 

PERMISSION to use images of my child in school district communications 
including, but not limited to, news releases, newsletters, multi-media 
presentations, flyers, website, posters, and external media stories about 
LCESC 

 
Child's Name    
 
Parent/Guardian's Signature    
 
Relation to Child    
 
Date    
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